
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 1—Week beginning 3/2/25 

 

We have been creating our own double-decker busses and imagined dif-
ferent places our bus was going to . We created our own happy and sad 
colour monsters. On Friday we made a fire and learnt about fire safe-
ty, we warmed marshmallows over the fire. we also practiced our fire 
drill. The children noticed the birds needed more food so we have put 
some more bird feeders out in the garden.  
 
Book of the week– Kitchen Disco 
Rhyme of the week– Five fat sausages  
Word of the week–  less  

Math's 

During our morning math’s this week 
we have been counting movements 
and even sequence counting to 20. 
We have had fun identifying shapes 
in the environment.  

 

Literacy 

This week the naughty bus 
went into the garden on an ad-
venture. We played a syllable 
game where the children count-
ed the number of 
syllables in different 
words.  

Next Week 

Next week we will be going on a village walk to look at different 
building and see if we can spot any shapes. We will be making 
some love heart biscuits. For math's and literacy we will be hav-
ing some fun with pants! On Friday we will 
have a Spa day where the children can make 
fruit tea, soak their feet and have a mani-
cure from their friends.  
Book of the week– Pants 
Rhyme of the week– Here we go around the mul-
berry bush  
Word of the week–  less 


